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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

Proposed Changes to the Ontario Immigrant Nominee 
Program 

Ministry/Department 

Ontario Ministry of Labour, Training and Skills Development  

Consultation Deadline 

Friday, October 23, 2020 

Summary 

Ontario is proposing to introduce an Expression of Interest system under certain 

streams of the Ontario Immigrant Nominee Program. A new proposed Municipal 
Nominee Program is also currently under development.   

Proposed Form of Input 

City staff will prepare a written submission to the consultation.  

Rationale 

The City of Guelph has an interested in policy related to attracting and retaining 
newcomers to Guelph.  

Lead 

Local Immigration Partnership – Culture and Recreation  

Link to Ministry Website 

https://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=34247&language=en 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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